
 

  

  
 
 

 
 

 
Wednesday 20 December 2023 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/carers 
 
I just wanted to wish you all a very happy Christmas and hope that you all get a well-
deserved break with your family. 
 
We had a lovely Christmas lunch yesterday, where the kitchen staff cooked 229 
Christmas lunches!  Some Year 6 children hosted some of our of governors who joined 
Year 6 for their Christmas lunch. We were also joined by Mrs Crockett and her 
daughter Olive, Miss Stewart and her daughter Millie and Mrs Deb and her son Aaron. 
 
A big thank you to the GSA who purchased a Christmas cracker for every child and 
also poured gravy! 
 
Our KS2 Christmas Carol Concert and Nativity was held last week and each event 
show cased our children’s acting abilities, beautiful singing, public speaking and 
playing their musical instruments.  Thank you for your kind donations.  We raised a 
£136.25 and this will be split between All Saints’ Church and the school. 
 
Please remember that school will re-open on Monday 8 January 2024.  
 
Enjoy your Christmas celebrations! 
 
See you all in 2024. 
 
Regards 
Katharine Ellwood  
 
 
 
 
 


